

### **Worlaby Academy**

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

> www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

## ...Changing lives

21st June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

#### Normanby Park Trip 8th July 2022 All Donaldson

We have booked a Donaldson Class trip for Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July 2022 to Normanby Park. This is for all of the children in EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2. The trip is to be subsidised by the school, meaning that we are only requesting a voluntary contribution of £8 per child for the trip. This is a voluntary contribution; you are under no obligation to pay. If insufficient contributions are made the trip will not go ahead. Contributions for the trip will be available to pay on Parent Pay. If sufficient contributions are not made and the trip is cancelled all contributions received will be refunded.

We will be leaving school just after 9am, taking part in some activities, eating lunch and returning to school in the afternoon. The children will be accompanied by a number of adults.

Children can attend in non-uniform but sensible clothing for the weather must be worn, including closed in shoes, no sandals. If the weather forecast is warm, please send a sunhat and apply cream before school. If the weather forecast is wet, please send a raincoat.

The children must bring a water bottle and either bring their packed lunch or order a packed lunch from school.

Please complete and return the permission slip at the bottom of the letter.

#### Multiskills Festival Thursday 30th June Donaldson Year 1 & 2 not EYFS

As part of their PE activities the children in **Donaldson Year 1 & 2** will be attending a Key Stage 1 multiskills festival on the afternoon of Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> June at Sir John Nelthorpe School.

We will be changing into PE kits (shorts please) then leaving school just after lunch and returning before the end of the school day.

There is no cost for this trip, but children must have their water bottle and sunhat for the afternoon and sun cream applied before school if the weather requires.

As always, for all trips we have a high expectation of good behaviour from all children whilst representing their school.

If you have any concerns, please contact the school office to discuss them.

Kind regards

Mrs Clark

# Please return all slips to the office by Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2022

attending Normanby Park on Friday 8th July
ion of £8 per child. I understand that if agreeing to
the day of the trip.
Date
or 1 & 2
attending the multiskills festival on Thursday
Date